
May Family Night Event 

Night of the  
Wild Things 
The story Where the Wild Things Are provides great opportunities to engage 

younger children and parents in literacy rich activities. Join us for an evening of 

fun and engaging activities to spark an interest in learning!  

Where:  Centennial Park 

When:  May 18th, 2017  

Time:         5:30-7:00 

RSVP:         (970) 564-3211 

                      mecc@monteloresecc.org 

                     Montelores Early Childhood Council 

 

 


